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Dear Future/Current Student of County College of Morris:

A valid record of immunization against measles, mumps, rubella, hepatitis, and meningitis is
required under New Jersey State law [N.J.A.C. 8:57-6.1] for all college students 30 years of age and
under, with the exception of the new meningitis law [P.L.2019 c332] which has a cut-off age of 23.

THE FOLLOWING ARE CURRENTLY REQUIRED FOR ALL FULL-TIME NJ COLLEGE STUDENTS:

e Proof of immunization for measles, mumps, rubella, hepatitis, and meningitis OR
bloodwork proving immunity (titer) is acceptable in place of an immunization record.

e A history of having had the aforementioned diseases is NOT acceptable.

e CCM follows the guidelines set forth for higher education by N.J. Department of
Health (NJDOH) in accordance with Center for Disease Control (CDC) www.cdc.gov.

You are exempt from this requirement only if one or more of the following apply:

If you are attending as a part-time student (less than 12 credits) or are 100% online.
You are 30 years of age or older (23 and older for meningitis series).

You have a medical reason in writing from a physician for not being immunized.

You have a written religious objection to immunization
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Complete Part 1 and attach your documents. Only your healthcare provider can complete Part 2,
but a print-out of your record is also acceptable provided it is an official immunization record. You
will need to turn these records in one time. Records should be emailed to health-services@ccm.edu.
Records are required prior to registration and if not received a “HOLD” may be placed on your
record preventing you access to your academic account. Please take care of this matter promptly
and know we are available to assist you in getting what you need to meet the legal requirements. If
you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact health-services@ccm.edu.

Stay Safe and Well!
CCM Dean of Students
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